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Our outing October 21 - 23 was held at Holiday Trav-L-Park of Chattanooga, Chattanooga, 

Tennessee and hosted by Milt and Paula Burtch.   

 

We had 8 coaches in attendance with the following present: Moore, Moosa, Burtch, 

Huelsbeck, Pollock-Yontz, Rankin, Sowers, and Vaughn.  Roy Sowers, President 

welcomed everyone and introduced our guest.  Our guests were Butch & Becky Moore 

Eastern Area Reps, and Ernest & Mariana of Gone With the Winnies. 

 

The election of officers for Metro Atlanta Winnies was held and the following are our new 

2012 officers: 

President:  John Cowan 

1
st
 Vice President: Ken Seifert 

2
nd

 vice President: Milt Burtch 

Secretary:  Kris Pollock-Yontz 

Treasurer:  Linda Tomsett 

 

Friday we had a pot luck dinner at the club house.  After dinner we had our meeting then 

played games. 

 

Saturday morning and afternoon were free to tour the area, shopping, or just relaxing. 

Saturday afternoon we had Happy Hour at the Burtch’s coach, which was a great time to 

fellowship and get to know one another better.  We had visitors Jake & Virginia Miller 

from Delaware to join us for Happy Hour.  Later we went to dinner at Portofino’s Greek & 

Italian Restaurant. 

 

Sunday we said our good byes to the ones that were returning home.  Sunday morning and 

afternoon the 5 coaches remaining went shopping and relaxed.  The group met at the 

Burtch’s coach for dinner and music by Dan Rankin.  There were 4 coaches staying over 

until Monday morning; then traveling to the Tennessee Rally in Lebanon, Tennessee.  The 

Moore’s will be traveling to Lebanon on Tuesday. 

 

This was a very relaxing weekend and beautiful weather. 

 

 

Roy Sowers, President 
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